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LETTER DATED 13 JANUARY 1997 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 8 January 1997
(S/1997/25) concerning your intention to appoint Colonel
Evergisto Arturo de Vergara of Argentina, who would be promoted to Major-General
by the Government of Argentina, to succeed Brigadier General
Ahti Toimi Paavali Vartiainen (Finland), as the next Commander of UNFICYP has
been brought to the attention of the members of the Council. They agree with
the intention contained in the letter.

                                               (Signed) Hisashi OWADA
                                               President of the Security Council
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